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Conversation with the students who live in rented
accommodation
After returning to the traditional form of education in the 2020-2021 academic year, most of the needy
students were provided with the rooms in the institute’s dormitory. While other students who do not need
dormitories are living on rent,  depending on their  financial  situation. In order to get acquainted with the
living  conditions  of  such  students,  and  to  talk  to  the  hosts,  the  leader  of  the  group  110  of  the
"Hydromelioration" Faculty K.  Eshkuvatov visited the houses where students are staying.  During the
conversation,  the  students  were  told  to  remember  that  they  are  students  of  a  higher  educational
instututions and to keep the house clean, to be friendly with neighbors,  to communicate with them
politely.
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